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The fall business advisory meeting was conducted in conjunction with the Show Low Chamber of Commerce’s monthly breakfast, which was partially sponsored by the business department.   
Welcome and Overview of the Business Departments Mission by Jennifer Bishop, Department Chair in Business. 
Jennifer explained how business degree and course outcomes are developed, and modified at NPC. She then expanded on the Advisory Committees role in Curriculum Development, and how they can influence degree and course learning objectives through annual advisory meetings. 
An overview of Business Degree Pathways, and Degrees Outcomes was presented to the chamber. Members were advised that the Medical Technologies and Modern Office Degrees would be discussed for possible modification at the spring meeting. All were invited to attend. 
Discussion was opened to the chamber for questions related to the degrees. One member inquired about the relationship NPC had with dual enrollment business instructors at local high schools. Jennifer explained the entrepreneurship degree pipeline that has been established, and the certificate that high school business students were working on.
Jennifer made a request for chamber members interested in attending the spring advisory meeting to provide their contact information on the sign-in sheet. 
Adjournment



